
   

 

 No hot water supply in FOK Ying Tung Sports Center  

from 9:00am to 1:00pm, 6 June 2024 

 

   

 Please be informed that CMO needs to replace the switches in boiler plant room of 
FOK Ying Tung Sports Center on 6 June 2024 (Thu), scheduled from 9:00am to 1:00pm. 
In this connection, there is no hot water supply for the FOK Ying Tung Sports Center 
during the affected period. Users are advised to make use of the other changing 
facilities on campus. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 
 
For further enquiries, please contact us at safbs@ust.hk or 2358-8586. 
 

 

 Sports Development 
Dean of Students’ Office 
5 June 2024 

 

 

 


